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Welcome back!
It has been wonderful to have all of

the children back in school this week.

The classrooms have been full of

happy faces and the playground busy

with friends catching up on the last

few weeks spent apart.

The staff too are pleased to have a full

classroom and attendance this week

has been excellent.

Our Breakfast Club and After School

Club are back up and running and

open to all and places can be booked

via the office.

With a full school and the

Leicestershire Music Service resuming

their lessons – this time with our Year

3 and Year 5 children – things feel a

bit more normal!

We must, however, remain vigilant and

continue to wear masks, maintain

social distancing and promote good

hand hygiene to prevent any further

cases of Covid at our school.

Mother’s Day Biscuits
Thank you to everyone who purchased a

biscuit for Mother’s Day – we hope you

enjoy them! We think Mrs Palmer did a

great job of baking and decorating them!

The proceeds from the biscuits – over

£100 – will be put towards school

resources.

Road Safety
Further to the message on Class Dojo, we

urge all parents to walk to school

wherever possible. There is ample

parking at Scotlands Car Park and it is less

than a 5 minute walk away.

We really must pull together to reduce

the number of cars on Convent Drive at

drop off and pick up times.

Thank you for your co-operation in this

matter and for keeping all of our school

community safe.
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But for you who obey me, my saving power will rise on you like the sun and 

bring healing like the sun's rays. You will be as free and happy as calves let out 

of a stall.
Malachi 4:2

Stars of the Week
Key Dates

Friday 19th

March

Bishop’s School Mass 

10am

Thursday 

25th March

Monitoring Reports 

sent home

Friday 26th

March
School Mass 9:15am

Friday 26th

March
School closes for Easter

Monday 12th

April
School reopens

EYFS Levi

Year 1 Bodhi

Year 2 Vyolette

Year 3 Serenna

Year 4 Thalia

Year 5 Leah-May

Year 6 Leighton

Bishop Patrick will be celebrating a

live-streamed diocesan schools’ Mass

from Bishop’s House to celebrate the

Solemnity of St Joseph. Members of

the NDCYS team will be ‘on air’ from

10.00am and the Mass will begin at

10.30am. Please use the following link:

https://youtu.be/x71JqtuBey0 We hope

you can join us.

Diocesan Schools’ Mass

God of compassion,

May I always listen to your voice and

seek to serve others with an open and

tender heart.

Amen.

A Lenten Prayer

https://youtu.be/x71JqtuBey0

